
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2002 
 
 
 
Clerk of the Superior Court 
Thurston County Courthouse 
2000 Lakeridge Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA  98502 
 
RE: Olympic Pipe Line Company, 

v. Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Thurston County Superior Court No. 02-2-01420-5 

 
Dear Clerk: 
 
On September 23, 2003, the Respondent Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission filed its return in the above entitled matter.  The Commission filed a 
supplemental return on February 14, 2003.  The return consists of the relevant documents 
before the Commission when it made the decision that is under judicial review. 

 
Because a protective order had not been entered, the Commission did not transmit certain 
documents designated by Olympic Pipe Line Company as “confidential.”  The Commission 
did include in the return it filed “placeholder sheets” to indicate where these confidential  
documents are to be located in the return. 

 
On March 4, 2003, the court entered a protective order.   

 
Accordingly, pursuant to the terms of that protective order, the Commission is herewith 
transmitting those documents designated confidential by Olympic.  Please treat the 
documents consistent with the March 4, 2003 protective order.   
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The documents are attached, along with a list entitled “Confidential Attachments Index.”   

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
 
cc:  Parties 
Enclosure 
 
 


